
Date: October 3rd, 2023     
Start Time: 7:00pm 
End Time: 7:31pm 

 

Meeting Notes 

Attending 
Dent Guys ✓ Lockness Painters ✓ Northway ✓ Northern Pounders ✓ 

BBC ✓  Dube’s BullDawgs ✓ Misfits ✓ Round of 9 ✓ 

Sharp Shooters ✓ Ridiculous 6 X  Jericho Outdoors ✓  Just the Tip ✓ Brilliant Budz ✓ 

 

New Items 
 Dues were collected at this meeting. 

 Dan Croteau mentioned a lack of scorekeepers while we are playing.  When possible, 

we still need people to score that aren’t playing when possible. 

 A discussion was had regarding when we get to the end of an 01 match.  People need 

to be cautious and correctly input a bust versus a miss in the dart connect system.  If 

all 3 darts miss the board and no score was hit, use the Miss button. If a player hits 

too many points, they “Bust” and the Bust button should be used. 

 When scoring cricket on DartConnect, if a player hits three singles, it needs to be 

entered as three singles, not a triple.  This does affect a player’s stats and we would 

like stats to be kept as accurately as possible. 

 Captains should not be making changes to player records on DartConnect.  If a 

player’s information needs to be updated, send the updates to Dan Croteau or Lucien 

LeVeille 

 On Sept 18th (Week 2) the match between Dube’s Bulldawgs and Sharp Shooters was 

not finished before the venue closed at 11:30pm.  The match was scheduled to be 

completed on Sept 19th at 6:00pm At the Bowling Center.   

 Mike Smith (Sharp Shooters) did not show for the makeup match.  This resulted in a 

forfeit and caused a player to drive from Milan for nothing.  If a player cannot make a 

match, they should let people know.   

 During the makeup, it was observed that players were going outside for a smoke 

break between legs during their set.  Players should try to schedule breaks such as 

bathroom, bar trips, and smoke breaks before their sets, not during.  This holds up 

the matches. 

 At the end of the night, please remember to send a picture of the completed match 

report sheet to Dan. 



2 

 $260 was given to Dan Croteau to pay Invoice L-5113 for DartConnect.  This covers 

only the Fall 2023 season (13 teams @ $20 per team) Invoice was paid on October 8th 

2023. 

 DartConnect’s feature of “Sudden Death” was discussed as an option to help speed 

up the matches in the American Division.  Sudden Death can kick in after a number of 

rounds set by us.  When Sudden Death kicks in, it gives us the option to do something 

like shooting for bull to determine the winner of that leg.  If matches continue to 

remain overly long, this option may be revisited. It will require a vote before it is 

implemented. 

 Another option was mentioned again to help speed up the American Division singles 

matches.  The person with the star has option for bull.  Winner of the shot for bull 

calls the game (301 DiDo or cricket) and only the one leg is played.  This would also 

have to go to a vote before implementation. 

 

- Next Meeting will be November 7th  at Fagins Pub 7:00pm 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


